

Dr MUKESH KUMAR < drmukeshji@titsbhiwani.ac.in>

Reminder: NIRF Data Submission

no_reply@nirfindia.org <no_reply@nirfindia.org> To: helpdesk@nirfindia.org

Tue, Jan 5, 2016 at 5:38 PM

Dear Nodal Officer,

Greetings from NIRF Team!!

We are happy to note that you have registered on the NIRF portal and activated your ID as well. We sincerely believe that NIRF effort will lead to reports, which will be of great value to you as well as your stakeholders in the years to come.

However, we have also noted that you have not yet begun the process of data submission!

We are happy to inform you that the last date for registration and data submission has been extended and is now 15th January, 2016. Time is running out, and you are, therefore, requested to initiate and complete the process of submitting your data as soon as possible. Otherwise you might miss the opportunity to evaluate your self this year.

If, however, you are already in active engagement with this process, kindly ignore this mail.

We would be happy to assist you in case of any queries.

You may reach us by sending an email to helpdesk@nirfindia.org or call us on +91 79 2326 8323.

Looking forward to your active participation and making this pioneering effort a success!

With best wishes for the New Year, and warm regards,

Yours Sincerely Surendra Prasad Chairman, NBA Chair, Implementation Committee, NIRF

> THE TECHNOLOGICAL INSTITUTE OFTEXTILE & SCIENCES, BHIWANI